
Navigation Notice 
 McClellan-Kerr Arkansas River Navigation System

Date: Navigation Notice 
Number:  TD 2015-18B  30 July 2015 

   In Reply Refer to: CESWT-OD-TC 
1645 S. 101st E. Ave. 

Tulsa District   Tulsa, OK  74128-4609 

R.S. KERR L&D No. 15, NM 336.2 
REOPENED TO NAVIGATION 

McCLELLAN-KERR ARKANSAS RIVER 
NAVIGATION SYSTEM, OKLAHOMA 

RS Kerr L&D No. 15 has reopened to Navigation Traffic. Lock was closed due to Miter 
Gate machinery failure.  

Waterway users are asked to check with Lock No. 15 for the latest information.  Questions 
or request for additional information concerning this notice should be directed to Mr. 
Robert Steiner; Navigation Operation Manager:  918-775-4474 ext 5833 or Mr. Vic 
Heister; Navigation Field Engineer:  918-669-7244. 

 //s// 

Earl Groves 
Chief, Operations Division 


